## **Communication from Public**

Jayme Filippini Name:

03/22/2021 05:59 PM **Date Submitted:** 

**Council File No:** 09-0969-S3

Comments for Public Posting: I do not believe \$16,000 is a reasonable fee to require a citizen to

pay to appeal a development project that may negatively impact their peace in their home, the quality of their neighborhood, and personal property value. If you must increase it, it should not be more than \$200. Increasing the fee to \$16,000 puts appealing out of reach for most citizens- denies them the right to appeal a

decision in favor of a development- even if the decision is wrong

and wrong for the neighborhood.

## **Communication from Public**

Name: Rory Cunningham

Date Submitted: 03/23/2021 09:23 PM

Council File No: 09-0969-S3

Comments for Public Posting: Dear City Clerk, City Council Members, LA City Planning

Commission and Mayor Garcetti, The raising of the appeal fee from \$89.00 to \$16,000.00 is not only an egregious taking of our public trust, it is also a blatant attempt to shut out the citizens of this city from any discussion of issues of development and quality of life within our own neighborhoods. Any elected official who supports such an attempt to silence and subjugate its citizenry should be ashamed of them selves and deserves the wrath of the voters. Please, under no circumstances, allow 09-0969-S3 to be

voted into law. Most Vehemently, Rory Cunningham